
Dear Planning Officers, 
 
We would like to ask that the Applicants please incorporate a stormwater 
attenuation tank into the design for capture of all the rainwater from the roof. 
 
Further we would like to ask that any paving is either connected to an 
underground crate attenuation crate system, or that impermeable paving 
placed instead (Emerging Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan Policy DH3/3 and 
para 3.39) 
 
Thank you, 
 
South End Flood Action Group 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged 
and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If 
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material 
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we 
store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 
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